
From:
To: Adams, Marciamarcia.adams@scdmv.net

Date: 6/13/2008 9:44:40 AM
Subject:

Marcia,
 
Congratulations to you and your staff for an incredible event! It was my first Region II annual, and 
I'm not sure how anyone else is going to top this.
 
 
 
Best regards,
 
Neil
 
 
Neil D. Schuster
President & CEO
American Association of Motor Vehicle Administrators
tel:         1.703.270.8932
email:   nschuster@aamva.org
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